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31 March 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
WINK – Coping with Exams – Wednesday 21 April 2021 
 
Each year we hold a series of parental learning events that are called WINK’s (Wildern, Interactive 
Nights of Knowledge).  The Coping with Exams WINK is aimed at parents of Year 10 students as it 
will focus on revision strategies and skills and how to recognise and manage exam stress. 
 
There will be information on the revision support and resources your son/daughter has access to 
(including how to manage exam stress) as well as opportunities to gain a deeper understanding of 
exam structures in subjects like English, Maths and Science. 
 
The evening will be hosted as a virtual event and will begin at 6:00pm on the Wildern Broadcasting 
Channel.   
 
You will be able to access this event from the 21 April via the link on the WINK area of our school 
website: Here 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss H Jones     
Assistant Headteacher    

https://www.wildern.hants.sch.uk/teaching-and-learning/wink/

